
Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Budget and Management 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

RR Road, Cristobal Street, Paco, Manila, Philippines 1007 

Trunk line: 689-7750 Direct line: 563-9365 & 563-9395 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

May 9, 2019 

 

PUBLIC BIDDING 19-155-3 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF ENVELOPE, MAILING AND 

ENVELOPE, MAILING WITH WINDOW 

 FOR THE PROCUREMENT SERVICE  

Lot 2: ENVELOPE, MAILING WITH WINDOW 

 

 Notice is hereby issued CANCELLING the above-mentioned project to reflect 

the correct Approved Budget for the Contract, consistent with the Market Price Analysis 

of the Procuring Entity. 

 The cancellation is pursuant to Clause 9 of the Invitation to Bid of the Bidding 

Documents which provides that The Procurement Service reserves the right to accept or 

reject any bid, to annul the bidding process, and to reject all bids at any time prior to 

the contract award, without thereby incurring any liability to the affected bidder or 

bidders. 

 Bidders may request for refund of the payment for the purchase of bidding 

documents and the withdrawal of the bid security for the project. 

 

                                                                                                 SGD 

MS. ELISA MAY ARBOLEDA-CUEVAS 

Executive Director 

Head of the Procuring Entity 


